
 
 
March 2025 
 
Dear Potential Business Sponsor, 
 
 
Southold Historical Museum will be hosting the 4th Annual Pickleball Tournament on Saturday, June 7, 2025 (RD 
June 8), and we are seeking your support as a sponsor or a donor. Your contribution will help to promote interest 
in and education about our community’s rich history. In return, your business will be featured throughout the 
museum (please see enclosed details). 
 
Your business sponsorship will directly impact the work of the museum. In addition to supporting the Pickleball 
Tournament, your gift will also help to sustain initiatives such as: 
 

• Educational programs for families such as Step Back in History Program for local school children.  
• The preservation of our museum artifacts including those housed in Horton Point Lighthouse and the 

Maple Lane Complex  
• The conservation and maintenance of the 17 historic museum buildings which add to the character of 

this community. 
 
We hope you agree that the Southold Historical Museum is a vital part of the community. Please consider a 
Sponsorship or Donation with us! For your convenience, we have enclosed a Sponsorship/Donation form which 
we ask you to return to us by Friday, May 9, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact Barbara Poliwoda, Event Chair at 631-335-1878 or 
bpoliwoda@gmail.com or Darren St. George at 631-578.9963 or d.stgeorge@southoldhistorical.org. Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

    
Barbara Poliwoda    Darren St. George    
Pickleball Chair    Executive Director 
 

 

Committee Members: Barbara Poliwoda-Event Chair, Maureen Berry, Susan Ewing, Chris McCarty, Joann Prince, 

Lorrie Saporita, Joni Strong, Joan Vivinetto, Olivia Daddona 
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